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Mr Patrick Haseldine 
158 Walton Road 
Walton-on- the – Naze 
Essex 
CO14 8NA 
 

 
Stuart Houston  

 Detective Chief Superintendent 
 Organised Crime & Counter Terrorism 
                  Specialised Crime Division 
                                                                           Scottish Crime Campus 
          Craignethan Drive 
              Gartcosh 

G69 8AE 
Dear Mr Haseldine, 

 

I write in response to your email dated 16th January 2023. 

 

The bombing of Pan Am Flight 103 over Lockerbie in 1988 is the subject of a live 
prosecution and remains an ongoing criminal investigation in Scotland and the USA. On that 
basis it is not possible to release any evidential material in the case or to discuss the matter 
further.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Stuart Houston 

Detective Chief Superintendent 

Organised Crime and Counter Terrorism 


